
Mass of Farewell
and Reception
for Bishop Cotta

Sunday, February 25
St. Clare Parish
1950 Junction Blvd.
Roseville, CA 95747 

Mass at 2pm
followed by reception
in the Morris Center

Please join us as we celebrate 
Bishop Myron J. Cotta's ministry 
to the Diocese of Sacramento and 
his new appointment as Bishop 
of the Diocese of Stockton.


